
Certificate of Insurance and License Registration No Longer Required 

in the City of Naples. 

  

The City of Naples has an intergovernmental agreement with Collier County to 

provide all contractor license enforcement. Moving forward the City will be 

pulling contractor licensing data electronically from Collier County.  Please make 

sure you register with Collier County licensing to ensure there are no delays in 

your permitting  

in the City of Naples.  This new policy will eliminate duplication of governmental 

requirements and remove barriers that complicate and delay permit application 

processing. Contractors need only to register and stay active with Collier County 

Licensing to obtain permits and inspections in the City of Naples. 


